
Dear Friend, 

I hope you will join me tomorrow evening for a panel I am cosponsoring with Community Board 8 Health,
 Seniors and Social Services Committee, "Vaping: Impacts on Students and Our Health." 

As featured in the New York Times, we are seeing a growing trend of vaping in our schools across our city
 and state.  That is why we are holding a forum with a panel of experts to educate and receive community
 feedback on vaping in our community.  

We will be joined by Associate Professor at NYU School of Medicine Dr. Donna Shelley,  New York City
 Department of Health Bureau of Chronic Disease Preventions and Tobacco Control's Kevin R.J. Schroth and
 Achala Talati, and parents of local middle school students.     

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow night!

Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT

 



 

 

 

 

https://www.nytimes.com/2018/05/01/health/fda-crackdown-vaping-children.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2018/04/02/health/vaping-ecigarettes-addiction-teen.html
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